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To: Senate Redistricting
Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 3:36:24 PM

Date: 2021-09-28

First Name: Sandra

Last Name: Maalouf

Title: Possible Redistrictinng
Organization: Self

Address:

City: Montgomery

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: T agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:
Dear Sirs:

As a 20-year resident living on the lake in Lake Conroe, Montgomery County, I’m sure you are aware that we have
been faced with the

continual lowering of our lake (SLLP). I have seen a drastic change in certain areas of Lake Conroe due to the
wasteful depletion of

lake water at the behest of the City of Houston and the STRA. And today I receive word we are faced with a possible
redistricting of

District 4. . .

Please DO NOT LET THIS HAPPEN. I implore you to NOT redistrict Montgomery County to District 7. This will
surely exasperate all of
us who have been on the fighting end of the SLLP. I fear we will be subjected to unfavorable new rules and

regulations regarding the
status of our beautiful lake. Negotiations that have been ongoing regarding the SLLP may never be resolved or

worse we may fall

under new senate districts ultimately joining with parts of Harris County. Should this happen, I fear our cause to
save Lake Conroe will

be for naught.

Sincerely.

Sandra Maalouf

Montgomery. TXL





